Borough of Vandergrift

Office of the Secretary
Stephen J. DelleDonne
109 Grant Avenue
Vandergrift, PA 15690
724-567-7818
Fax 724-567-7818
vgborosec@comeast.net

APPLICATION FOR EMPLOYMENT

Notice is hereby given that the Vandergrift Civil Service Commission will be accepting
applications for “Eligibility List” for the position of “Patrolman.

Applicants must be certified under the Municipal Police Officer’s Education and Training
Commission and subject to the Rules and Regulations adopted by the Vandergrift Civil Service
Commussion, Chapter 3, Sections 3.1 thru 3.9. A copy of the Vandergrift Civil Service
Commission Rules and Regulations can be obtained at the Office of the Borough Secretary, 109
Grant Avenue, Vandergrift, PA 15690.

Applications must be obtained in person at the Office of the Borough Secretary, 109 Grant
Avenue, Vandergrift, Pennsylvania October 10, 2024 thru October 21, 2024 Monday thru Friday
from 9:00 a.m., to 3:30 p.m. A non-refundable application fee of $25.00 is due upon receiving an

application. AH applications must be returned to the Office of the Borough Secretary no later
than 3:00 p.m., on October 21, 2024,

If any person requires any reasonable accommodation to assist in the application stage of the
hiring process, please contact Stephen J. DelleDonne, Borough Secretary at 724-567-7818.

Vandergrift Borough is an equal opportunity employer.

Vandergrift Civil Service Commission

By Thomas M. Holmes, Secretary




